VISION

A Christ-centered school community
growing in the love and friendship
of Jesus Christ in His Church
and striving for peace
in the social and ecological order.

MISSION

We, in Basic Education, commit ourselves —
to Transformative Education
as a Christ-centered school community
dedicated to the integral formation of persons
empowered to promote justice, peace,
care for creation, and solidarity.

Reclaim our JOY as God'’s Beloved!
School Thrust 2018-2019
January 22,2019

Dear Grade 12 Parents and Guardians,
Greetings of Peace!

The Seniors will have their annual Legacy, Asteria, which will be held on February 8, 2019 from
5:00 pm — 11:00 pm at the Assumption Antipolo Football Field, Grade 1 Cluster, and the Preschool
Waiting Area. The Legacy is a venue for us to express our gratitude for our Assumption
transformative education. The proceeds of the event will go to the funding of solar panels in the
school campus. \

This year’s Legacy has a futuristic concept and encapsulated in the message ‘Future is Now’. The on-
stage program features games and performances from the Grade 12 students, amateur bands, dance
troupes (Marist High Impact and Hataw), and artists such as Leanne and Naara, Oh, Flamingo!, and
more. The ticket holder has an option of availing a free experience of either one of the four different
themed escape rooms available in the Grade 1 cluster or the four different VR experience in the
Preschool Waiting area. Entrance tickets for the event are priced at Php 350.00 each. Tickets will
also be available at the entrance of the said event. Guests may refer to the back of the ticket for the
general rules and dress code that must be followed at all times. Each Grade 12 student is expected to
sell at least 10 tickets priced at Php 350.00 each. Thus, each student will have to remit the amount
collected from her ticket sales on or before February 4, 2019. In line with this, we are requesting for
your help in selling the Legacy tickets.

We would like to extend our deepest gratitude for all the support you have been giving us not only
for this event but also throughout our journey in high school. We believe that with your help, we will
be able to leave a meaningful mark in the school that has been a major part of our formation. May
God continue to bless you and your family.

Please see next page.

REPLY SLIP
Dear Renee,

Class Number

[] We have read the circular regarding the Grade 12 Legacy.
[0 We are going to remit Php 3,500.00 acquired from ticket sales on or before February 4, 2019,




Respectfully yours,

Renee M

Grade 12 Batch Representative

Noted by:
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Mrs. Maria Luz P. San Andres
Director for Student Affairs and Services
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School Director



